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DATES TO REMEMBER

March 29 
Good Friday / No School 

April 1-5 
Easter Break / No School 

April 8 
Classes Resume 

April 11 
Subway Healthy Hunger 

April 12 
SRC Spirit Day - Wacky Crazy Hair Day 

April 21-28 
Earth Week Activities at ÉWES 

April 22 

Teacher Prep Day – No School for 
Students 

April 24 - CANCELLED
Taco Time Healthy Hunger 

April 26 

SRC Spirit Day - Rock Star Day 

May 13 
Spring SCC Election 

Keep an eye out for sightings of the Easter Bunny 
at École Warman Elementary School! 

Happy Easter Everyone! 

APRIL 2024 

Dear ÉWES Families, 
It feels too early to be welcoming April, but are we ever ready for 
spring!! We are well into our year together at the end of Term 2 and it 
is a joy to see and hear about the progress being made toward 
individual learning goals - both academic and behavioural for each of 
our students as we complete learning summaries. One thing we notice 
when we get to go out and about into classrooms is our students' level 
of engagement and pride and joy in learning. They are always excited 
to get to show us what they are working on and are also taking 
leadership and risks in their learning each day while working in groups. 
So great! 
We have a busy month approaching with our SCC Storywalk to inspire 
our literacy learning, Marafun and the Frozen Musical practices galore 
and learning and initiatives to keep us moving forward in our school 
goal of creating an increased sense of belonging for students and we 
are very excited to be welcoming the Recess Guardians to help us learn 
from and with one another and to prioritize inclusion outside at our 
recess breaks.  We continue to seek and gather feedback from students 
to ensure that we are hearing their voices in what they need and what 
might enhance their experience as learners both socially and 
academically at school.  We are so lucky to work with a committed Staff 
and School Community Council who prioritize student needs and are 
making this year as great as possible!! 
Have a wonderful April everyone- stay out of those puddles!! (or, 

perhaps- enjoy them 🙂) 

Yours in Learning, 
Mrs. Olson & Mme. Sproule 



Grade 3-6 ÉWES students are invited 
to lace up this spring and join a 6-
week running program called 
MaraFun!  During this 6-week 
training period, beginning on April 
15th, runners will train at school 2-3 
times per week (Tues/Thurs, every 
other Mon) over lunch 
running/walking 2 km each time. 
Over the course of the 6 weeks 
students will accumulate 40 km! 
Then on May 26th, the athletes will 
all meet at Diefenbaker Park in 
Saskatoon and run their last 2.2 km 
in the MaraFun (a part of the 
Saskatchewan Marathon) to 
complete a total distance of a full 
marathon!  Registered students will 
receive a Marafun T-shirt and medal 
upon completion.   If you have any 
questions, please contact Mrs. 
Wruck at leanne.wruck@spiritsd.ca. 
We will begin our training session 
Tuesday April 15th at 12:00.  Please 
check Edsby for an invitation to join 
the Marafun group to stay in the 
loop on details. 

SPRING RUN CLUB 

Hop on into our SRC Spirit 
Days 

 April 12th 
Wacky Crazy 

Hair Day 

 April 26th 
“Be A Rockstar” Day 

Dress up as your favorite singer or 
create your own rockstar look. 

ÉWES Frozen Kids the Musical 

As the frosty winds of April blow in, our cast and crew at École Warman Elementary 
School are thrilled to announce we are deep into our practices for ÉWES Frozen Kids 
the Musical! With Elsa's icy precision and Olaf's warm-hearted enthusiasm, our talented 
students have rehearsed tirelessly to bring you a magical performance. Starting this 
April, we will be aiming to perform the full show during each lunch practice. It is time to 
unleash the magic of Arendelle upon our stage!  

To ensure our production sparkles like freshly fallen snow, we kindly request that all 
student costumes make their grand entrance at school ASAP. Our dedicated stage 
crew needs time to work their magic and prepare them for the spotlight. 

But the magic doesn't stop there! Just like Anna embarking on her epic journey, our 
students should continue practicing their parts and songs at home. This will help our 
rehearsals at school glide as smoothly as Kristoff's sled through the enchanted forest. 

If you haven't already done so, please fill out the permission form for your child being 
filmed (posted to Edsby three weeks ago). You can also have your child swing by Mme 
Pawluk's classroom to grab a paper copy faster than Sven dashing through the snow! 

Tickets are still on sale! Get yours before they disappear faster than Olaf in summer. 
For just $10 for ages 12 and up, and $5 for those under 12, you can secure your spot in 
the audience for a Frozen extravaganza like no other. Remember, you can come to the 
school to purchase tickets any time after 9:15am. Do not let this opportunity slide away 
like Elsa's snow magic. Get your tickets today and join us on May 29th and May 30th 
for an unforgettable journey into the heart of Frozen! 

Thank you for your continued support as we  
bring the magic of Arendelle to life at ÉWES. 



Happy Spring!! 
As the season of warmer weather is upon us and 
we begin to hopefully see puddles soon, parents 
please ensure you are sending extra dry clothes 

with your students.  Thanks! 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the Healthy Hunger program for the 2023-2024 
school year.  Profits from Healthy Hunger lunches help to purchase school wide initiatives impacting all students. So far this 
year profits have helped to fund a Lego wall, banners for our school outings and gym, a button activity, and a surprise 
around the corner. 

Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 6.  Please note however, that for kindergarten 
classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please only order for kindergarten students on 
their attending day – double check your calendars! 
Schedule: 
 April 11th – Subway - Kindergarten B & Grades 1-6.
 April 24th –Taco Time - Kindergarten A & Grades 1-6CANCELLED
. May 9th – Boston Pizza – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-6. May 22nd – 
Quiznos – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-6 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log into your 
account. At the end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your account so you will be 
prompted to add your child(ren) and which grade/teacher they are with for this school year.  Please ensure that you select the 
city/town as Warman and the school as École Warman Elementary School.  Once you have added your child(ren), you are then 
able to place your order.  If you are new and have not created an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website, and 
click the green Learn More button under Parents and then sign up for a free account.  

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for the remainder of

the school year.  If you would like to proceed and order all your lunches “available to date” you can. At any time, you

may log back into your account to make changes to your orders.

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have questions or 
require technical help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not affiliated with 
Ecole Warman Elementary School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy Hunger's privacy policy  can be 
found at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php . 

ÉWES School Clothing 
Students and Staff are very proudly 

wearing their school clothing.  Thank 
you to all the families who have ordered 
apparel.  Our online store will stay open 

all year for families to shop at their 
convenience.  Use the link to see all the 

store options. 
https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entripy

shops.com/ 

https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php
https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entripyshops.com/
https://ecolewarmanelementaryschool.entripyshops.com/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Are you looking for more ways to 
become involved in your school 

community? Our School 
Community Council (SCC) is 

welcoming new members to join 
for the 2024-25 school year. We 

meet in person or virtually once a 
month to plan and discuss ways 
to support learning and family-
school connections. We work 

alongside school staff to promote 
and help with school activities 
and educational endeavors. It 
truly is a wonderful way to be 
involved our students’ school 
community. Our Spring SCC 

Election will be held on May 13th 
and nomination forms are due 
May 8th by 4pm. If you’d like 

more information or would like 
to join, please contact École 

Warman Elementary School by 
email wes@spiritsd.ca 

 

Registering for 2024/2025Prekindergarten 
Registration Link https://register.spiritsd.ca/ 

Registering for 2024/2025 Maternelle/Kindergarten 

Registration is open for 2024/2025 Kindergarten at Warman Public Schools (Prairie 
Spirit School Division) to children born in 2019. 

Please register online using the following link: https://register.spiritsd.ca/ 
École Warman Elementary offers both French and English Programs. 

Do not Wait Register Your Student Now! 

mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://register.spiritsd.ca/
https://register.spiritsd.ca/


 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MONDAY 

Mindful 
Monday 

 
Students will 

learn what 

Earth Day is all 

about as they 

reflect on the 

beauty of our 

Earth and ways, 

they can help 

take care of it. 

TUESDAY 

Turn it Off 
Tuesday 

 

As a school, we will 
encourage all classes 

to make little 
changes to raise 

awareness that little 
changes lead to big 
improvements for 
our earth. We will 

turn some lights off 
in the school to 

conserve energy. 

During the week of April 21st – 28th É.W.E.S. students and staff participating in a few activities to learn about 
how to help care for our planet. These are the activities your child will be participating in with their class:  

FRIDAY 

Friendly Friday 
 

ÉWES will spend 
some time 

performing friendly 
acts of kindness; 

including a school 
yard clean up to help 
keep our earth clean.  

WEDNESDAY 

Waste free 
Wednesday 

 

Students are 
encouraged to 

bring waste free 
lunches to school; 

please send “waste 
free” reusable food 

and beverage 
containers not 

disposable ones. 

THURSDAY 

Thankful 
Thursday 

 
We are thankful 
for the Earth and 

everything it 
provides for us. 
What are you 
grateful for? 

Greetings from the SCC!! 
The SCC would like to wish everyone a safe and 

happy break. If your family is looking for some fun 
and an excuse to get out and enjoy the sunshine, 

we recommend taking part in our Storybook 
Walk. This year’s book is Our Table, by Peter H. 

Reynolds. This is a beautiful story all about 
bringing families back together to connect and 

revive traditions that may have been lost because 
of everyday distractions and just the busyness that 
life brings. The general area of the storybook walk 
will be around the EWES, RJ Gidluck Park, and Neil 
Wagner Park. Check back on Edsby later this week 
for a more precise map to be sure you find all the 

pages; you will not want to miss any of this 
heartfelt story!! 

THANK YOU NURSING STUDENTS! 
 

We would like to take a moment to thank the College 
of Nursing Students who have made such a wonderful 

contribution to EWES students and staff in sharing 
their learning, their energy, and their leadership with 

us this spring. Although their last day with us is March 
26th, we know that we will cross paths again as they 

move into supporting the wider community in 
Saskatchewan Health in their nursing endeavors. 

Merci!! 


